	Tuesday, November 1, 2011
2011111-2
In this Issue:
· Draft 2012 High Speed Rail Business Plan Released Today



	Draft 2012 High Speed Rail Business Plan Released Today

Today, the California State High Speed Rail Authority issued its Draft 2012 business plan.  The much anticipated business plan was released by the Authority today at a press conference in Sacramento. The plan outlines new cost estimates and schedules for the project. Staff is currently reviewing the plan and will provide feedback to the Board of Directors. The Draft plan is now subject to a 60 day public review period prior to its final submission to the Legislature. Additionally, the Legislature is expected to hold hearings over the coming months to explore issues in the plan. Additionally, United States Secretary of Transportation, Ray LaHood, Governor Jerry Brown, Assembly Speaker John Perez, and Senate President pro tempore Darrell Steinberg amongst others, issued statements today. Please click here to view two statements and click here to read Governor Edmund G. Brown Jr.’s statement. To read the official blog of the U.S. Secretary of, please click here. Finally, for business plan details, please click here.
 http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/11111_Statements-%20Legislative%20Alerts_.pdf
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